The Ockbrook and Borrowash Heritage Society is at the moment researching old maps and
photos in preparation for our next project: a sister painting to Borrowash 1840 that now
stands outside the Co-op. This will be 'Ockbrook 1840, and we hope to complete this
project in the summer of 2020. Our next project during the autumn will be to

reorganise our archives and move them to their new home in a room on the

Settlement. This has been made necessary by the threatened closure of the Borrowash
Library which houses much of our material.
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